MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Education

Craig Carter, Business Administrator

Gary R. Payne, A.I.A., Administrator of Facilities Management and

Planning

FROM: Bryan J. Turner, A.I.A., Director of Architectural/Construction Services

DATE: March 5, 2019

SUBJECT: New Elementary #63 Cm/Gc Selection

Proposals from three different construction companies were evaluated by the Professional Services Selection Committee for construction manager/general contractor services for the New Elementary #63 project. Firms were scored based on their qualifications, experience, management plans, interview, and fee proposals.

We recommend the Board of Education award the highest scoring contractor for the New Elementary #63 project to:

Hughes General Contractors, Inc.

The District has worked with Hughes General Contractors, Inc. many times in the past and is a proven Davis County company.

